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UAHU’s Day on the Hill  
 

(Salt Lake City, UT) The Utah Association of Health Underwriters (UAHU) will be holding its 
10th Annual Day on the Hill on Wednesday, January 24th, prior to Governor Herbert’s State of 
the State Address. 
 
“We look forward to this annual event as an opportunity to rub shoulders with lawmakers and 
discuss important issues related to healthcare,” said UAHU president Craig Paulson. “This event 
provides the members of the UAHU a unique opportunity to inform lawmakers regarding our 
industry and establish crucial working relationships”. 
 
Considering the continuing discussion regarding the future of the Affordable Care Act, UAHU 
members from across Utah will be visiting with local legislators to address healthcare reform 
issues effecting businesses and families in the state of Utah.  
 
“Members of UAHU consist of health insurance professionals who possess extensive knowledge 
about health insurance plan designs, benefits and pricing and can help guide consumers through 
the complex task of choosing and maintaining appropriate coverage at an affordable price” said 
Paulson. 
 
The Utah Association of Health Underwriters (UAHU) is a state chapter of the National 
Association of Health Underwriters and represents more than 2,000 health insurance 
professionals through 3 local chapters across Utah. UAHU members service the health insurance 
needs of large and small employers as well as people seeking individual health insurance 
coverage.  
 
The National Association of Health Underwriters represents more than 100,000 professional 
health insurance agents and brokers who provide insurance for millions of Americans. NAHU is 
headquartered in Washington, DC. For more information, visit our web site at www.nahu.org. 
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